
Welcome to the final newsletter of this academic session.  This term we will 
be building on the excellent progress and learning that occurred in Term 3.  
Pupil Progress Evenings will be with us shortly and I look forward to showing 
you the effort and progress your child had made. In this term we celebrate 
the year we have had, showcase the range of talent we have in The Masked 
Performer and say our farewells to those who will be leaving us. We have a 
whole school trip and House Treats also, so another fun packed term ahead!  

This term we will look at the Ted Hughes classic 
The Iron Man. We will continue to write daily and I 
look forward to sharing their writing progress with 
you. Please ensure your child is reading regularly 
outside school. 

We begin the term where we left off, exploring 
time before we move into money and consolidat-
ing our strategies for addition and subtraction.  
Measuring weight, length and volume will then be 
explored before we dive into data handling and 
expressions. 

Term 4 will see us resume recorder practice and focus on 3D art!  

In Health and Wellbeing our focus will be the different needs our bodies have 
as we grow. We will also be looking at the role medicine plays in our lives and 
how misuse of certain substances can be harmful.  

In PE we are looking at striking and fielding and will be exploring the games of 
Danish longball, rounders and Kwik Cricket. Please ensure a change of clothes is 
brought for these lessons. PE is on a Wednesday and a Friday. 

Each pupil will have weekly homework issued using our digital platforms, both avail-
able on the school blog. All pupils should be able to access these sites from home as 
well as Sumdog and Giglets which will also have weekly tasks and challenges. Each 
child has their own set of log ins, copies of which can be provided. All homework is 
to be completed in their homework jotters. If there are any problems, please con-
tact the school office. A reusable water bottle is also encouraged and please en-
sure that only water is brought in. Many thanks. 


